
Correspondence 1: 
 -----Original Message----- 
 From: Bishop Thabo Makgoba [mailto:bishopthabomakgoba@gmail.com] 
 Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 7:36 AM 
 To: [Removed] 
 Subject: Speaking inquiry 
 
 Gods blessing , We hope this message meets you in good health. I am  
 Thabo Makgoba, Archbishop of Diocese of Christ the King, South Africa. 
 On behalf of the Church, I am elated to inform you that we would love  
 to engage your services to speak and educate our congregation as our  
 goal of organizing this seminar is to enact success & leadership  
 traits plus motivation in our congregation which consists  
 business-minded personnels, sports aspiring youths and illustrious  
 women. The event is billed for the Month of January 
 
 Please, we would gladly like for you to convey to us your  
 availability for the month of January as it will well fit in your 
schedule. 
 Also, please we would as well appreciate if you get in-touch with us  
 in ample time so we can start corresponding the details. 
 
 Thank you very much and expecting to hear from you soon. 
 
 Remain Blessed. 
 
 
 -- 
 Archbishop Thabo Makgoba 
 +27 787069612 
 
 Diocese of Christ the King. 
 Cape Town. 
 South Africa. 
 
 Blessed is the nation whose God is the Lord, the people whom he has  
 chosen as his heritage! 
 Psalm 33:12 ESV / 24 
 
 Fax: 0867107639 
	
  


